
 

13th November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Year 11 parent/ carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to our annual ‘Preparation for GCSE Evening’ which will take 
place this year on Monday 26th November from 5.30 - 6.30. 
 
The presentations, which were very well received last year, are timed to follow on from this 
week’s practice exams and contain very useful information and guidance for students to be 
putting into action now, not waiting until just before the final exams!  At the request of 
students, the evening will feature short presentations from the English, maths and science 
faculties, along with generic revision tips which aim to help you support your student. 
 
We would very much like to see you and your year 11 student at the evening and would 
welcome response via email if you will be attending the evening.  Arrangements can be 
made for any student who wishes to remain in school for private study between the end of 
the school day and the start of the presentation - they should simply give their name to the 
staff on Student Reception. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the evening, please feel free to contact me on 
s.mcgreal@stokesleyschool.org should you require further information in the meantime. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Sarah McGreal 
Assistant Principal 
Stokesley School 
 

HEADTEACHER: Mrs H L Millett 
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